Planning Commission Meeting Town Hall-Perdido Beach, AL. 36530 November 17, 2010

The Planning Commission of the Town of the Perdido Beach held a Workshop Meeting at the Town Hall-November 17, 2010-6:30 PM.

Commissioners present: Mr. Steve Love-Chairman, Mrs. Diana Graham, Mr. William Kelley Mr. J. T. Abbott, Mrs. Freda Fleming, Mr. Doug Batson and Mrs. Lynn Thompson. Others present: Mrs. Diane Burnett -SAPRC and Members of the Town. Mayor Parker and Mr. Kiefer were absent.

The Commission reviewed the Town of Perdido Beach subdivision Regulations –Draft 2 prepared by Mrs. Diane Burnett-SARPC, based on changes discussed the previous meeting. Mrs. Burnett agreed to make noted changes discussed in Draft 2. The Commission will review Draft 2 at the next regular scheduled meeting, December 1, at Town Hall.

Next meeting date-December 1, 2010-6:30 PM-Town Hall to review changes discussed in Town of Perdido Beach Subdivisions Regulations-Draft 2.

Motion by Mr. Kelley, seconded by Mr. Abbott to adjourn.	
Meeting adjourned 9:00 PM	ATTEST:
Steve Love, Chairman	Lynn Thompson, Secretary